
Kodak Moments
FBCS’ teachers participate in monthly Professional

Development meetings. These meetings offer a
pocket of time where teachers are free to discuss

their hopes and dreams for their classroom, for our
campus or for themselves as educators. 

This year we have had thematic discussions
following the chapters of Onward: Cultivating

Emotional Resilience in Educators by Elena Aguilar.
Our conversation for April centered around the

concept of ‘change.’ 
The school year ebbs and flows. Classrooms change,

the seasons change, legislation changes, culture
changes, kids graduate and their whole life changes.  
These waves of change can feel scary and uncertain
but they also invite opportunity, create momentum

and instigate learning. 
As we finish second trimester and begin looking at

third trimester and the end of the year we look
forward to changes. Third trimester projects,

blooming gardens, new hires and other changes are
right around the corner. We don’t know what all is to
come but we peek around that bend with curiosity

and we meet it with an attitude of learning and
growth. 

This is spring; the time of ever-changing new things.
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Staff Quote: 

“If I could sit on a beach and
factor, I’d be in heaven.”

Lyndsay Holland



Check Announcements on your College and Career Page on Canvas
for upcoming, Summer 2024 Internship Opportunities. For more

career exploration, scroll down through the modules to view
Internship & Apprenticeship opportunities. Take time to explore

Job Corps, and Career Search tools.
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Classes to Look Forward to Tri 3

Internships & Summer Jobs

We are looking for a part-time 6th grade language
arts teacher. This position can be made full-time if
they can teach art, music or theater arts.

Please email a cover letter, resume, educational
philosophy, and three letters of recommendation
to maryjensen@forrestbirdcharterschool.org. 

FBCS is Hiring!

There are so many electives to look forward to in third
trimester. We want to get you as excited as we are, so we’ll
list a few. Ask your student(s) about these courses!

Wilderness Survival
Robotics

Birds of a Feather
Ukelele for Beginners

Project Runway
Student Newspaper

East Coast Swing
Mountain Biking
All About Sleep


